								January 10, 2017
Dear 4-H Parents :
	Wow!!  That is weird to write 2017!!  Welcome back to school, both students and parents.  Hope you all had a wonderful, restful Christmas Break.  Here are a few reminders for this month.
· Spelling and Handwriting homework will restart next week, Jan. 16.  I will be sending it home each Monday to be completed by the following Friday.  With all week to do it, this will give your child time to fit it in between practices and their other activities.  Please encourage them to do their best work (in pencil please!) and give it the attention it deserves. 
· Our class will be learning how to play the recorder in Music class, starting this month. The school will be lending each student a recorder (disinfected, of course) in a cloth bag to use for this lesson. Where we only have Music class twice a week, students will be encouraged to bring their recorder home to practice their songs. Please speak to your child to reinforce the idea of being responsible for something that isn’t theirs.  More information about the recorder program to follow. 
· With the extreme cold weather, students are expected to come to school properly dressed for the weather.  This means ski pants, winter coat, winter boots, winter hat and mittens/gloves.  An extra pair of mittens/gloves would not be a bad idea either.
[bookmark: _GoBack]		Thank you for your continued support and encouragement.  If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to call me at the school: 276-4000.			Mrs. Iris Hitchcock
